
   

  

California Education Code states: 

“Private schools are not required to comply with the California statutes defining 

kindergarten.” B.2.Enrollment 

 

Grace and Glory Academy has chosen not to follow state statutes which require 

children to be 4yrs 9mos of age to enter Transitional Kindergarten and require children 

to be 5yrs of age by October 2nd to enter Kindergarten. 

 

Grace and Glory Academy has set the following guidelines for our Private School: 

 

(1: To enroll in our private satellite school - children must be 4yrs old by the starting date 

of the new school year in order to be considered as K4/Transitional Kindergarten. 

Parents must be confident in their decision with the Lord, that their child is physically, 

mentally, and emotionally mature enough to begin Transitional Kindergarten. When 

enrolling students in Transitional Kindergarten parents, must be willing to have their 

children complete two years of Kinder curriculum (K4) & (K5).  

 

(2: Children in K4, will not be included on our Private School affidavit and thus annual 

records are not required to be kept for their educational experience during the 

Transitional Kindergarten years. Parents have the option to keep annual records if you 

would like to do that, however, records will not be submitted to the state. (this is simply 

to create a portfolio and early records in the cum file) 

Record keeping is required by Grace and Glory for any student registered for K5, and 

record keeping is mandatory according to the state of California when a student 

reaches the age of 6yrs old.  
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